
We are proud to support and take part in the 
D-Day 80 Lamp Light of Peace aspect of the 
80th Anniversary commemorations/
celebrations of the D-Day landings, in 
Normandy on 6th June 2024, to show our 
support and remember people from all walks 
of life who were involved in D-Day on 6th 
June 1944.

In particular, we will remember the many 
healthcare workers who risked their lives during 
the Second World War to care for members of the armed forces 
and civilians injured in bombing raids.

We will commemorate the 80th anniversary of D-Day on 6 June 
2024, by lighting our Lamp Light of Peace at 9:15pm that night 
in remembrance of those who lost their lives and the veterans 
who served to help protect our freedom.

Our hospital played an important role during the Second World 
War with the former Norfolk and Norwich Hospital providing 
treatment to locally stationed troops and American Air Force 
personnel.

The old N&N suffered damage during air raids in the early 
1940s and treated countless casualties in the war. At the time of 
the D-Day landings, a number of N&N nursing staff were called 
to hospitals in South East England to help casualties.

We look forward to marking this important anniversary in 2024.

To order and purchase your Lamp please go to
www.lamplightofpeace.co.uk

Chris Cobb
Chief Operating Officer of the Norfolk and Norwich University 
Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust
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